COLLEGE DU LEMAN

International School - Geneva

PRIMARY
BACK TO SCHOOL 2025

Dear Sir, Madam,

As the new school year approaches, it is our pleasure to welcome you to the 2025-2026
Academic year and provide you with essential information to support your preparation and
help you become familiar with our organisation.

Please note the following important dates:

Thursday 21t August

Orientation day will take place by appointment between 8:00 a.m. to 12:00 p.m. or 1:00

p.m. to 4:00 p.m. for all students and parents (a sign-up link will be emailed on the 14t of
August to reserve your time slot).

Families will be welcomed at the Mandela Building, followed by an informal first meeting with
your child’s class teacher(s) in the classroom.

Monday 25t August

Beginning of the school year
The school day starts at 8:15 a.m. and ends at 3:40 p.m.

Please read carefully the following documents: Programme for the First Days and Practical
information, available in our dedicated web page cdl.ch/backtoschool for Day students and
cdl.ch/backtoboarding for Boarding students and on our ‘CDL News’ Parents app
(‘Information’ tile).

We will be available in early August to answer any questions. Please do not hesitate to
contact the Primary Office at fabienne.prieur@cdl.ch.

We hope that you have a pleasant summer, and the Primary Team looks forward to seeing
you and your child(ren) at the back to school.

Kind regards,

Mathieu Hartmann Pauline Nord
Primary Principal Director General
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